
Costa Mesa Police will step
up patrols and enforcement on
Super Bowl Sunday
As part of the Costa Mesa Police Department’s (CMPD) continued
commitment  to  reducing  injury  and  fatalities  caused  by
impaired  drivers,  the  Department  will  be  on  alert  and
patrolling the City of Costa Mesa on Super Bowl Sunday, Feb.
5, 2017.

Super Bowl Sunday tends to be a day of festivities across the
country that is often accompanied by alcohol consumption.

National Highway Traffic Safety Association research has shown
that high-visibility enforcement can reduce drunken driving
fatalities by as much as 20 percent.

CMPD will be highly visible and patrolling areas of Costa Mesa
in an effort to reduce and stop drunken and impaired driving.

Impaired driving is illegal and can be deadly. CMPD encourages
everyone to drink responsibly and before the Super Bowl game
begins, assign a designated driver, and/or make sure to have
access to a mobile app designed to arrange a ride provided by
a sober driver.
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